
Greater Trail Minor Hockey 
 

Novice Tournament 
 

FEBRUARY 10-12 , 2023 
 

 
Dear Business Owner,  
 
The Greater Trail Minor Hockey Novice teams will be hosting their annual hockey 
tournament on February 10, 11, and 12th. There will be 22 teams with 
approximately 355 junior and senior novice players participating.  This does bring a 
lot of out of town people to the Greater Trail area which is a benefit for the business 
community along with the local economy.   
 
Without the valuable contributions of our coaches, parents and the community 
these tournaments would not be possible. If you are able to assist with donating a 
basket, items or a financial donation we would greatly appreciate your support.   
 
Thank you in advance for your kind consideration and continued support for our 
young hockey players. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Amy Brinson 

U7/U9 Tournament Director 
250-368-1497 


